
SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER
Welcome to the September Edition of the Training & Education Center Newsletter!

As we head into the final stretch of the year, September brings a renewed focus on
growth, learning, and fresh opportunities. Whether you're looking to sharpen your skills,
explore new topics, or connect with fellow learners, there’s something here for everyone. 

📅  Don’t miss out — check the calendar and start planning your professional
development journey today!

COUNTY OF ALAMEDA
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STAY CONNECTED WITH US! 
Subscribe to our Website  

Follow us on LinkedIn 
Follow us on Viva Engage

Email us at aclearningcenter@acgov.org 
Give us a call at (510) 272-6467

Block 10 minutes on your calendar next
week to revisit notes from your last
training.  Research shows that even a
short reflection can dramatically
increase retention and confidence.

September 23 & 25 
9:00 am to 1:00 pm
(Two, half-days)

DATA VISION AND
DECISION MAKING 

December 9 & 11 
9:00 AM to 12:00 pm
(Two, half-days) 

COACHING
FUNDAMENTALS 

SEPTEMBER FEATURED TRAININGS 

We’re building our 2026 training calendar —
and we want your input.
Is there a skill, topic, or challenge you’d love
to explore? Send your suggestions to
aclearningcenter@acgov.org

TRAINING TIP FOR THE MONTH WHAT DO YOU WANT TO LEARN NEXT
YEAR?

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CAALAME/subscriber/new?topic_id=CAALAME_248
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CAALAME/subscriber/new?topic_id=CAALAME_248
https://www.linkedin.com/company/training-and-education-center
https://engage.cloud.microsoft/main/org/acgov.org/groups/eyJfdHlwZSI6Ikdyb3VwIiwiaWQiOiIyMTA4MDYxMjA0NDgifQ


SEPTEMBER NEWS

Our 30th Anniversary Open House was a beautiful reflection of what TEC has built over
three decades — a community rooted in growth, equity, and shared purpose.

From inspiring guest speakers to lighthearted memories and connections, thank you for
making it meaningful. Both Founding Director Elsie Lum and The County of Alameda CAO
Susan Muranishi shared reflections of the creation of the TEC and it's legacy and its
future.

📸  Have a photo or favorite moment to share? We’d love to see it! Send it to us at
tec.od@acgov.org. 

30TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

   SEPTEMBER HIGHLIGHTS:               
                    

Monday, September 1  is Labor Day st

September is National Literacy Month & National
Self Improvement Month


